
 

 

2015-2017 Batch 

 

Dr Arun Chawla receiving award from Mr. Bernard Philips, 

Australian High Commissioner, at event held at New Delhi 

on 18.2.2015 



 

Prof. P. Venugopal (founder father of urology department in 

KMC Manipal) giving opening remarks at Prof. H.S. Bhat 

Midterm workshop-2019 

 

 



Prof H.S Bhat Midterm workshop- at Manipal2019 

OT Complex 
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Simulation Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Memories down the lane 

 

First inspection of M. Ch Urology Super-specialty course by 

Prof. B. N. Colabawalla in the presence of Dr. Ramdas Pai. 

 

16TH Annual conference of Urological Society of India 

conducted at Manipal in 1982 

(Dr. Ramdas Pai is seen sitting first from right & Dr. P. Venugopal 

is seen first from left) 



 

 

 

Inauguration of Urology OT complex by Professor H.S. Bhat & 

Professor P. Venugopal. 

 


